
 

 

June 7, 2019 

Mr. Rafeal Reyes 

Division of Environmental Public Health 

800 Clematis Street, 4th Floor 

West Palm Beach, Florida 33401 

 

RE: City of Riviera Beach Utility Special District Authorized Signee 

 

Dear Mr. Mayer: 

This letter is to serve as written notice that Mr. Leighton Walker in his capacity as the Interim 

Executive Director of the Utility Special District, has been appointed as the authorized signee for 

the City of Riviera Beach Utility Special District on all Palm Beach County Health Department 

documents pertaining to the Utility Special District and its service area. 

If you have any further questions with regard to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact my 

office at (561) 845-3684. 

Sincerely, 

 

KaShamba Miller-Anderson, Chairperson 

City of Riviera Beach Utility Special District 

Attachment: City of Riviera Beach Utility Special District Resolution 

C: Mr. Leighton Walker, Interim Executive Director – Riviera Beach Utility Special District 

 Mr. Henry (Jay) Hardman, P.E. – Palm Beach County Health Department 

 Ms. Pamela Lape – Palm Beach County Health Department 


